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Take a peek at Robinôs super  

special visitors! 

Get some February book inspo. 

Have a look at some letters year 

3/4 have written to the Prime   

Minister. 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Friends of Staverton, 

As we move further into the term, I am continually impressed 
by the dedication and enthusiasm of our children. Their hard 
work, both in and out of school, is something we take immense 
pride in. One of the greatest joys of being part of this wonderful 
community is celebrating the uniqueness of every child,        
encouraging them to explore their talents and pursue their   
passions. We love hearing about their successes in clubs, 
sports, and activities outside of school - each achievement is a 
testament to their commitment and determination. 

Being a true community school is something we value deeply 
and we have been fortunate to welcome a variety of visitors 
who enrich our children's learning. Recently, Reception pupils 
had the exciting opportunity to learn from the ambulance and 
fire service, gaining valuable knowledge about safety and the 
incredible work these professionals do. Additionally, our older 
children have been developing vital life skills through       
Bikeability, ensuring they feel confident and secure when    
cycling. 

I would also like to take a moment to express my gratitude to 
all the parents and carers who give their time so generously to 
support the school. Whether through fundraising efforts,       
volunteering at events or simply cheering the children on in 
their activities, your contributions make a huge difference. Your 
support helps create the nurturing and inspiring environment 
that makes Staverton so special. 

Looking ahead, we have an exciting calendar of events on the 
horizon. From upcoming school trips, Book Week, and our 
Story Festival to Sports Week, Easter celebrations and so 
much more, there is plenty for our children to look forward to. 
These experiences not only enhance their learning but also 
create lasting memories. 

Thank you for being part of this incredible community.           
Together, we continue to nurture and inspire every child,    
helping them to grow in confidence and curiosity. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Mr. Powe 



  

In the classroom 

A little sneak peek at what Robins class have got up to this term. They have been learning all about 

Florence Nightingale and how she helped people as a nurse. They are currently looking more at the 

subject of ópeople that help usô and got two super exciting visits from a fire engine and an ambulance! 

An enormous thank you to Luke Dingley and Becky Daykin for enabling our students to have such an 
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